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Prayer Needs

Charitable Status

• 	The Board asks for your prayers as they seek God’s 
	 direction for the Ramoth Life Centre Programs this year.

•	 As a team of Staff, we count on your prayers as we  
	 strive to mentor & meet the needs of our moms & their  
	 little ones.

•	 Our Moms need your prayers in all of our Programs of  
	 Care as they strive to make life-changing decisions.

•	 Monthly financial donors to support us in sustainable  
	 ministry.
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To book a speaker, ask a question or express
a concern, call our office or email us at:

519-323-3751
office@ramoth.ca
�www.ramoth.ca

 
Our Business No.: 13334-1925-RR0001

Ramoth Life Centre is a registered Canadian Charity and 
is able to give income tax receipts for all donations over 
$10.00.

I am enclosing a gift of $

Name:

Address:

City:

Postal Code:

Tel:

Please make cheques payable to:
Ramoth Life Centre 119 Wellington Street West Box 875
                         Mount Forest, ON N0G 2L0

Ramoth Mission Statement

To provide a safe and supportive environment for 
young women and their infants.

To provide programming that will aid young 
women in developing the life skills required to 

end the cycle of hurt and poverty.

To support young women, during their pregnancy 
and following birth, through encouragement 

and practical support.

Financial Donations
Donations can be made by cheque, cash, or credit 
card. We welcome post-dated cheques. Credit 
card donations can be made through the website  
www.ramoth.ca. Click on the “Donate Now” 
tab and follow the prompts to Canada Helps for 
making a monthly or one time donations.



Ministering Since 1989

R A M O T H  H O U S E

A Ministry of Ramoth Life Centre

Ramoth House

N E W S L E T T E R  O C T O B E R  2 0 1 9  V O L U M E  1 8 3

Ramoth House 
A thank you note from a resident

Thank you for letting me be at Ramoth House. 
Ramoth has helped me be a mom to my boy Paul. 
I have learned how to be a better cook, how to 
keep my spaces clean, how to do laundry, and how 
to do tummy time with Paul. I love going to the 
Ramoth store. Thank you for donating the items in 
the store so that I can get supplies for Paul and me. 
Thank you to everyone who gives to Ramoth House 
because it allows me to love Paul.

From Nicole & Paul 

Thank You
Your ongoing blessings have been greatly 
appreciated these past couple months. Thank you 
for supporting our moms and babies through their 
time here at Ramoth.

Stay Connected with Ramoth!
Follow us on Facebook (Ramoth Life Centre), or 
check out our website at www.ramoth.ca to stay 
updated on our day to day activities, upcoming 
events, fundraisers, and how you can get involved 
in our ministry.

Annual Fundraising Dinner 
30th Anniversary!
Watch for an update in the next newsletter on the 
total that was raised at the dinner this year! Thank 
you to everyone who attended and supported our 	
special evening.

House and we’ve had fun helping with yard and 
garden work. We both feel this is a really worthwhile 
work in this broken world and I am thankful for the 
opportunity to contribute.

Kind regards, 
Bill Menkveld

Christmas Market
Saturday November 23, 2019   
10:00am – 3:00 pm
Mount Forest & District Sports Complex 

We have inserted information on our Christmas 
Market. Join us for as exciting day. We sure hope 
to see you there!

Our Christmas Wish List
We have inserted our Christmas Wish list for you! 
Our Christmas Festivities are booked for December 
18th! 

Welcoming a new Board Member!
Hi everyone, I’m so pleased to be able to serve on the 
director’s board for Ramoth House. As a newbie, I’m 
sure there will be lots to learn. Many of you will not 
know much about me so here is a short biography. I 
was born in the Netherlands. My parents raised me 
in a Christian home. We attended a Reformed church 
where I learned to know Christ as my Savior. Our 
family immigrated to Canada in 1979 and farmed near 
Monkton. We attended the Free Reformed Church 
of Mitchell and this is where I met Evelyn. We were 
married in that Church in 1985. After my father passed 
away suddenly in 1987 we lived on the farm for a year 
and then moved to Clifford in 1988 to be closer to work.  
This meant a change of churches and we were invited 
to attend Gorrie Bible Fellowship. We have been part 
of that fellowship ever since. Our children (we’ve been 
blessed with six...four boys and two girls) all learned 
about Christ and enjoyed many good friendships. Now 
we are nearly empty nesters and life is very different 
compared to the early years. We are close with our 
children and see them often. Four are married and 
we enjoy spending time with five grandchildren. For 
many years we were involved with a prison ministry in 
Walkerton. Here we learned how very mixed up some 
lives can become and how many people are affected. 
Some years ago Angela Miller introduced us to Ramoth 


